



April 8, 2022

Mr. Ivan Butts
President
National Association of Postal
Supervisors
1727 King Street, Suite 400
Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Mr. Butts:

As a matter of general interest, the Postal Service will Celebrate Diversity Month with a virtual event. The event begins on April 12 and runs through May 12.

Celebrate Diversity Month is a time to explore different cultures and build bridges. This comports with Delivering for America, the Postal Service's 10-year plan, which calls upon us to create a winning culture that values diversity, equity, inclusion and customer service excellence.

The virtual event will feature booths, a networking lounge, an auditorium and more. All participants will have the opportunity to create a diversity portrait as a keepsake.

To participate, employees will use the QR code below to go to the registration website.



Participation is voluntary. Nonexempt employees can participate in the event off-the-clock or during authorized breaks.

Enclosed is a stand-up talk for your review.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely

David E. Mills

Director

Labor Relations Policies and Programs

Enclosure



Stand-Up Talk and Timeclock Poster

April 12, 2022

Celebrate Diversity Month

In April, the Postal Service will mark Celebrate Diversity Month with a special virtual event.

Celebrate Diversity Month is a time to explore different cultures and build bridges. This fits with Delivering for America, the Postal Service's 10-year plan, which calls upon us to create a winning culture that prizes diversity, equity, inclusion and customer service excellence.

The Celebrate Diversity virtual event will help us broaden our understanding of diversity and to go beyond the traditional definitions of race, gender and ethnicity.

The event will feature booths, a networking lounge, an auditorium and more. All participants will have the opportunity to create a diversity portrait, as a keepsake.

Participation is voluntary. Nonexempt employees can participate off the clock or during authorized breaks.

The virtual fair begins April 12 and runs until May 12. To participate, use this QR code to go to the registration website.



Remember: When we better understand ourselves, we gain appreciation for our teammates and our diverse customers.

Thank you for listening.